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delegation.

On January 13, Ambassador Bauer in Vienna spoke to a
member of Soviet delegation again about case.

On January 16, Canadian Chargé d'Affaires in Moscow’
phoned the Ministry of Foreign Affairs about case. BHe
was told that there would be a reconsideration of
decision by the Expert Group on Security but no
guarantees were given about the eventual result.

On January 17, the Canadian Chargé d'Affaires spoke to
Division of Humanitarian and Human Rights in Ministry of
Foreign Affairs. He was promised the case would be
reviewed and an answer provided in the next few weeks.

On January 17, the SSEA telephoned the Wolfson family in

~Winnipeg.

On January 19, SSEA passed a personal note to Soviet
Foreign Minister Shevardnadze requesting a review of
the case.

On January 23, Mclaine, Director General of USSR and
Eastern Europe Bureau met with hunger striker, Alla
Wolfson and supporting groups in Ottawa.

On January 23, Director General MclLaine met with
Minister-Counsellor Makarov of Soviet Embassy to
press for a review of the case.

On January 25, Charles Mayer, Minister of State (Grains
and Oilseeds) raised the case during a visit to
Leningrad.

On January 27, a negative decision was received by
the Canadian Consul from the Soviet Ministry of Foreign
Affairs.
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